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September 6, 1988

Mr. Juan Ignacio Garcia Rodriquez
Director

National Electoral Service
Esmeralda 615

Santiago, Chile

Dear Mr. Garcia:

We greatly appreciated having the opportunity to once again
meet with you during our recent visit to Chile. As always, we
benefitted greatly from your considerable experience and expertise.
Your explanation of the plebiscite added measurably to our
understanding of the electoral process.

I also wanted to thank you for your offer to brief our
international delegation on October 3. Mark Feierstein of our
staff will be in Santiago beginning September 16 and will call your
office to arrange a time.

Again, thank you for your interest.

Sincerely,

L

Kenneth D. Wollack
Executive Vice President
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